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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 28th March, 2025 

 

 

My goodness, it has been an action packed week again at 

Tattenhall Park Primary! 

 
VR Experience 

Year 3 had a visit from the Sandstone Ridge, who were 

running a pilot session of their historical VR experience. 

The children had the opportunity to investigate Beeston 

and Bolesworth from a birds eye view and spent some 

time virtually exploring the Sandstone Trail with 

volunteer historians, Terri and Mark. 

 
 

Cabbage Planting Project 

News reached us this week from Gikoro Primary, 

our twin primary school in Kisoro, Uganda. Nestling 

on the edge of the Bwindi Rainforest, this isolated 

school has very basic facilities. As a consequence of 

money raised during our Harvest Festival this year, 

we have sponsored the planting of cabbages, egg 

plants, guavas and mango plants. The children will 

cultivate the vegetables during school lessons and will then use the produce to eat. They will also sell 

produce to fund conservation field trips into the rainforest.  

 

Netball Champions! 

Our amazing netball team came joint first out of all the 

Chester schools in the tournament this week! A big thank you 

to Mrs Gibson and Mrs Hughes, who have been out in all 

weathers coaching them to achieve this fabulous end to the 

season. 

 

 
PGL Boreatton  

Year 4 had a wonderful three days at PGL 

Boreatton . They zoomed along zip wires, 

swung in giant swings, fearlessly paddled 

across lakes in custom made rafts, shot 

bows and arrows and even made friends with 

a toad! You can see lots of pictures of their 

adventures on Instagram. We are very 

grateful to Mrs Downes, Mr Cragg, Miss 

Turner and Mrs Harding for arranging the 

trip and supporting the children . The children will certainly have some very special memories. 
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New feathered friends! 

There was great excitement, 

on Thursday, when our new 

chicks started to hatch in Pre 

School. The children are busy 

thinking of names… but they 

are pretty tricky to tell apart 

at the moment! 

 
Gardening Wonders 

The greenhouse is packed with germinating seedlings planted by 

Gardenning Club. Thanks to our new storage shed, there is even more 

space inside the greenhouse to grow and prepare seedlings ready for 

planting out later in the spring. 

 

 

 
Mini Cops and Walk to School 

Campaign 

 

Mrs Barton has been working with the JRSO’s/Mini Cops to keep the roads safe outside our school and 

to encourage children to walk to school whenever possible. On Wednesday, the JRSO’s went out  with 

PCSO Rachel, to check that cars were not parking on the yellow or zigzag lines. They placed one of our 

special school parking reminders on any cars parked on lines. 

 

The whole school are also taking part in the Living Streets, ‘Walk to School’ campaign. This is part of 

our work as an Eco School to improve our carbon footprint. 

You can find out more here…Walk to school 
 
Fantastic news!  

As I was just about to finished the newsletter- I had a message from Mrs Ellam. 

Her new baby girl has arrived!  Born on 26th March and weighing 8lb 7.5oz, Mrs 

Ellam’s new daughter, Marlie Lyra Ellam is an absolute beauty. Mrs Ellam is very 

well and says that her family are all so delighted with their new arrival. We wish 

them every happiness and look forward to meeting little Marlie very soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Spring Term 

 1st, 2nd/ 3rd April- Parents’ Evening 
 Year 3 & 4 Easter Service; Tuesday 1st April,  1.30pm & 

Wednesday 2nd April, 1.30pm  
 4th April – School closes for Easter Holidays 

 

https://www.livingstreets.org.uk/walk-to-school


 

   

 

 
 

CLICK ON LINK TO VIEW  ‘OUR VILLAGE, OUR FUTURE’ - https://vimeo.com/viewing/tpp 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/viewing/tpp

